
 

 

 

 

From: Ron Kilcoyne [mailto:rkilcoyne098@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 2:23 PM 

To: Johnson, Kenneth 
Subject: Brisbane Baylands 

 

I am ashamed that my neighbors are opposing housing of Brisbane Baylands. I want my kids to 

be able to afford to live here and we need more housing to do that. This project will not destroy 

the character of Brisbane but will add needed housing for our kids and their families. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ron Kilcoyne  
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